
W.L. Clark 
Assistant Director 
Personnel and Labour Relations 
U.B.C. 

Dear Mr. Clark: 

January 26, 1976 

Re: Correspondence 

We have received your five letters of January 23, and your three of 
January 26. We have noted their contents, and further communication 
will be forthcoatm\g. 

In future, kindly direct all correspondence relating to grievances, 
interpretation of the Contract, or any other business arising from 
our Grievance Committee/Labour Committee meetings, to the Chairperson 
of the Grievance Committee, Marcel Dionne. 

~ Uy, 

Ian Mackenzie 
President 
AUCE Local 1 


